
 

HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
P.O. Box 790 ♦ Hatch, NM 87937 

Phone: (575) 267-8200 ♦ Fax No: (575) 267-8202 
 

 

NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING RESCHEDULED  

FROM APRIL 9th TO APRIL 16th 

 
 

 NOTICE OF QUORUM 

 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that a quorum of the Hatch Valley Public 

School’s Board of Education may be present at the following 

events: 

 

NMSBA Region Meeting at the High School Commons Area from 

5:30-8:00 pm on Tuesday, April 15, 2025 

 

AND AT 

 

The Hatch Valley Vet Clinic Open House located at 461 E. Hall St 

Hatch, NM from 1:00-2:00 pm on Thursday, April 24, 2025  
   

 

 

     Dated at Hatch, New Mexico, April 2, 2025 

     /s/ Rey Gonzalez, President 

     Board of Education 

     Hatch Valley Public Schools 

 

   


